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(Chincoteague Island, VA) - - The Chincoteague Police 

Department reports on April 30, 2020, the body of a 

deceased female was located on the southern end of 

Chincoteague Island.  The body has been transported to 

the Medical Examiner’s Office in Norfolk, VA for 

identification and further investigation.  The Chincoteague 

Police Department was assisted in the investigation by the 

Accomack County Sheriff’s Office, Virginia State Police 

Bureau of Criminal Investigations and the Virginia State 

Police Search and Rescue Team.  Anyone with 

information is asked to contact the Chincoteague Police 

Department at (757) 336-3155. 
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